
October 12, 2022  

Committee members present: Brian Cahill, Marina Klimenko, Paige Talhelm, Peter Kvam, Andreas Keil 
(DEIA representative)  

The committee met to discuss the timeline of the search and the contents of the job ad in consultation 
with a DEIA representative. The roles of the positions and classes they might teach were discussed 
relative to department needs. The committee agreed to aim to begin reviewing applications on 
December 1 and to collaborate on developing the job ads. 


